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QFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR OF NATIONAL INTELLIGENCE
WASHINGTON, DC 20511

0CT 28 2015

John Greenewald

Reference: ODNI Case DF-2014-00051

Dear Mr. Greenewald:

This is in response to your request dated 23 November 2013 (Enclosure.1), received in
the Information Management Division of the Office of the Director of National Intelligence on
25 November 2013. Pursuant to the FOIA, 5 U.S.C. § 552, as amended, you requested a copy of
“the most recent National Intelligence Estimate (NIE) entitles, “Trends in Global Terrorism:
Implications for the United States”.

This document was included in a recent Mandatory Declassification Review conducted by
the ODNI, case number DEOM-2010-00006, released on 27 October 2015. We are providing you
a copy of this document as released (Enclosure 2).

If you wish to appeal our determination on this request, please explain the basis of your
appeal and forward to the address below within 45 days of the date of this letter:

Office of the Director of National Intelligence
Information Management Division
Washington, DC 20511

If you have any questions, email our Requester Service Center at DNI-FOIA@dni.gov or
call us at (703) 874-8500.

Sincerely,

Al fluhols

};5‘/ Jennifer Hudson

Director, Information Management Division

Enclosures
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From: John Greenewald, Jr. fjohn@greenewald.com)
Sent: Saturday, November 23, 2013 5:59 PM

To: DNI-FOIA

Subject: FOIA REQUEST

To whom it may concern,

This is a non-commercial request made under the provisions of the Freedom of information Act 5 U.S.C. $ 552. My FOIA
requester status as a "representative of the news media." | am a freelance television producer often working on
documentaries related to my FOIA requests, my work is commonly featured throughout major news organizations, and |
freelance writer for news sites as well. Examples can be given, if needed.

| prefer electronic delivery of the requested material either via email to john@greenewald.com or via CD-ROM or DVD
via postal mail. Please contact me should this FOIA request should incur a charge.

| respectfully request a copy of the most recent National intelligence Estimate (NIE) entitled, “Trends in Global
Terrorism: Implications for the United States”.

Thank you so much for your time, and | am very much looking forward to your response.
Sincerely,

John Greenewald, Jr.

]

Sincerely,

John Greenewald, Jr. ?@7 = W

The .Black Vauit I & N UV 2 5 20 ]3

Social Media:

[ Become a Fan on Facebook | The Black Vault Group on Facebook | YouTube | Twitter | Scribd ]

































































































































